ASHFORD AND DISTRICT ROAD RUNNING CLUB
MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY 3rd September 2015  8.30PM
Committee Members:
	Dean Bracken
	Julie Foster
	Robin Butler
	Jo Faux
	CJ Lattimer

	Keith Haynes
	Lucy Cresser
	Chris Boyce
	Phil Hamilton
	Rob Carpenter



Apologies:  All members present
	Time
	Item
	Notes pre-meeting
	Minutes and action (who/when)

	8.30
	Last months minutes
	
	

	8.35
	Membership update
	
	New Members
Stuart Nunn
Simon Jackson
Jonny wells
Rik Holden
Sue Reader
Nigel Costiff
Christine Costiff
Ben Smith*

	8.40
	Junior Members
	
	

	8.45
	Final Hardelot update?
	
	

	8.50
	Treasurers Report
	
	

	8.55
	Christmas Party
	
	

	9.00
	AOB
	
	



Minutes
· Last months minutes – proposed by Julie Foster, 2nd by Dean Bracken

Membership Update
· All listed members proposed by Jo Faux, 2nd by Dean Bracken.  3 More members still to come for next month. Total membership now stands at 86.
Junior Members
· Jo Faux has read through rules etc. Junior members agreed by committee. Ensure all correct forms are completed (photo consent, emergency contacts) Juniors can take part in club sessions as long as their parent is a member of the club. Johny Wells and/or Jo Faux have agreed to act as club welfare officer. Min age for Junior members will be 12. Parents of junior members need to be present at all times. After 6 months this will be reviewed. Ben Smith is proposed by Jo Faux and 2nd by Dean Bracken.

Hardelot Update
· Meeting at 8.30-8.45 for coach to leave at 9am from the Phesant. Jo Faux to bring list of all members UKA numbers.
Treasurers Report
· Current balance £2982.16
All issues with the Marathon/Half marathon money have been resolved
Christmas Party
· Kennington Carvery?? Chris Boyce to investigate venues/prices and let members/committee know. Possible dates suggested December 4th or 11th.
A.O.B
· Phil Hamilton requests list of all members from Jo Faux for results processing
· Lifetime Membership: Members propose Ray Reed as Life Member. Proposed by Phil H, 2nd by Dean Bracken
· Newbie/Back to running group starts up 10/9/15. Currently around 10 people due to attend. Jo to advertise on the Parkrun Facebook page.
· Dean suggests possibility of ordering A&D buffs for winter running – Rob C to look into it
· Dean requests information on Leadership Course – Jo Faux will email link details of upcoming course being held at Julie Rose. Courses to be attended by Dean Bracken and Julie Foster.
· High Viz/Safety. To make all members aware of the importance of safety when out running in the winter months. Rob C to investigate having a club supply of high viz items which can be used by members and handed back after their runs.
DONM
· Thursday 1st October
